
Giving Homework Project – Year 3 

At Northmead, we recognise wellbeing is an integral part of a child’s education. Each morning, 

the children have a wellbeing challenge to complete throughout the day in one of the following 

themes:  

 

 

 

 

 

Examples include: 

  

 Therefore, to deepen their understanding and link to our rainforest learning in 

geography, we have decided that this half term’s homework project is all about 

‘giving’ back to the planet.  Please choose 1 activity from the list below to 

complete over the next half term.  

• Raise money or awareness for a chosen charity (maybe a rainforest or 

environmental charity)  

• Volunteer at a local event and raise awareness for endangered animals or 

deforestation.  

• Litter pick in your local area with a focus on how and what should be 

recycled to protect our planet.  

You will need to make sure that you gather evidence to show how you have 

completed your activity. For example, take photos, keep a log or keep a register 

of your activities and ask an adult to sign it. You could then present your 

project as an information board or a poster so that you can share it with others. 

Your project will be due in on Monday 6th February 2023.  

 We invite parents to a sharing afternoon on Monday 6th February from 3.25- 

4.00.  



We are so looking forward to finding out what you have been up to! Good Luck 

Year 3  


